
 
SPECIAL MEETING & EXECUTIVE SESSION 

OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 
HELD MARCH 22, 2022 

 
A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held virtually on Tuesday, 

March 22, 2022, via the Google Meet platform. The purpose of this meeting was to vote on 
holding an executive session to follow immediately. 
 
 The 



 
 
5. Reviewing Findings/Order by Independent Hearing Officer and Items Relating to 
Students Requiring Confidentiality by Law 

Mr. Anthony Casper, Principal at Kenosha eSchool, arrived at 6:25 P.M. and presented 
board members with information pertaining to three expulsions and a recommendation of  
reinstatement for an out of district expulsion. 

 
Dr. Ormseth and Mr. Casper departed the meeting at 6:43 P.M. 
 
Mrs. Modder moved to approve the recommendation of the hearing officer with the 

addition that the student shall not have any contact with the victim in regards to the first 
expulsion. Ms. Stevens seconded the motion. Unanimously approved. 

 
Ms. Stevens moved to approve the recommendation of the administrative review 

committee in regards to the second expulsion. Mr. Price seconded the motion. Unanimously 
approved. 

 
Mrs. Modder moved to approve the recommendation of the hearing officer in regards to 

the third expulsion. Ms. Stevens seconded the motion. Unanimously approved. 
 

Mrs. Modder moved to approve administration’s recommendation for reinstatement of 
the out of district expulsion. Ms. Stevens seconded the motion. Unanimously approved. 
 
 Meeting adjourned at 6:49 P.M.   
 
      Stacy Stephens 
      School Board Secretary 
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